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This Message Originated from Outside the Organization

This Message Is From an External Sender.
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Good morning,

Per my last email, I requested more time for a response in regards to a complaint I filed. I
stated I had been out of state. I have had a matter that has been in need of my attention until
April 2nd, which I returned from over this weekend. I returned to find a conclusion mailed to
me stating a decision was made. I didn't receive via mail, or email, a deadline as to my
extension period. What further steps can I take to respond to this matter? Thank you for your
time.





